
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Madam, dear Sir, 
 
  
 
We have the pleasure to invite you to the public hearing  entitled “Entrepreneurship in the 
islands: is enthusiasm enough?” organised by INSULEUR, the Network of the Insular 
Chambers of Commerce and Industry of the European Union. 
 
The event will be held in Brussels, on the 5th July 2013 , at 10:30 am  at the premises of the 
Committee of the Regions, Rue  Beliard 99, Room JDE 51. 
 
INSULEUR understands that the obstacles that an entrepreneur faces in an island territory are so 
various and important that sometimes it is not enough to have enthusiasm. On the contrary it is 
necessary the awareness of this reality from the European, National and Local Administrations to 
be able to do business in an island.  
 
This is why this public hearing aims to discuss the repercussions on the Island territories  of the 
recent Communication "Entrepreneurship 2020 Action Plan" generating an open and fruitful 
exchange between the representatives of the island territories and policy makers in Brussels. The 
Agenda of the meeting is attached to this invitation. A buffet lunch will be offered by INSULEUR at 
13.00.  
 
Please confirm your assistance before June 21 st, 2013, to the following e-mail address: 
innovacionmallorca@camaras.org.  
  
Hoping to your participation at the Public Hearing, receive our best regards. 
 

    

 
  

Juan Gual de Torrella Guasp 
President of INSULEUR 

 
 
  


